
April 3, 1998 

 

 

 

Mr. Bob Clark 

ABC News 

1717 DeSales Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20036 

 

Dear Mr. Clark: 

 

I have enclosed the December 9, 1963 FBI report on the assassination of President Kennedy, along 

with the January 1964 supplemental report.  In the past you asked about files on Valeri Kostikov, 

and I have enclosed a list of documents relating to him that were processed by the Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 


